
Student Newsletter - Important Deadlines 

and Reminders 

Dear Students, 

We hope this newsletter finds you well. Please take note of the following important deadlines 

and reminders: 

Upcoming Deadlines 

• Assignment 1 Due: March 15, 2023 

• Spring Break: March 20 - March 24, 2023 

• Final Exam Registration: April 1 - April 15, 2023 

Reminders 

1. Check your grades regularly on the student portal. 

2. Join us for the college fair on April 5, 2023, in the main auditorium. 

3. Don't forget to submit your scholarship applications by April 30, 2023. 

For any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to the student affairs office. 

Best regards, 

The Student Council 


